CTC questions/concerns
· The Alpha Index is not always user-friendly (searching for something does not always return results).

Activities – Goal #3, 1.2 may solve this:
“Developing lookup table and updating alpha index for the Coding Manual (key words)”
- The CTC should also remember to request words be added to the Alpha Index when recommending an issue resolution.
· Is it possible to have a summary sheet sent to the jurisdictions after changes are made on the AOC? 

We were advised that not all jurisdictions track changes made on the AOC (e.g. new codes, ICCs to be removed, changes to guidelines, etc.), since they do not use the online AOC Coding Manual, etc.

· Are coders aware, when they open a resolved issue on the AOC, the final documents are under the Resolution Tab?

The issue opens at the Issue Tab, where the initial documents were added for review. 
Coders may think the initial documents are the final documents. 

We have also been made aware that some jurisdictions only look at the Coder’s Reference Manual, not the Issues section where the documents are.
· Is the CTC responsible for content of coder notes that everyone can see?

If we get notification that a coder note was added to a code that does not seem to be the best code, should we advise the coder? 
· If it is decided how to code something during a coding exercise, should we then recommend that word be added to the Alpha Index of the Coding Manual?

(Example: We decided “tool belt” should be coded as 79900 Tools, instruments, equipment, n.e.c. during the 2008 Coding Exercise, but there is no record of how to code tool belt, unless coders refer back to the coding exercise answer keys).
· The current CTC may recommend resolutions differently than previous members. We would like comments on whether we should change our procedure.
If we cannot reach consensus, we then go with the decision of the majority.
If a scenario can clearly be interpreted more than one way, we have been allowing more than one answer. 
